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Dear Team
 
Thank you for consulting the Port of London Authority (PLA) on the above-mentioned consultation, on the Proposed Main
Modifications to the Kent Minerals and Waste Local Plan 2024-39. I have now had the opportunity to review the proposed
modifications and can confirm the PLA have no comments to make.
 
Regards
 
Michael

Michael Atkins 
Senior Planning Officer 

Port of London Authority 
T: +44 1474 562305 | M: +44 7712 247115 

Follow us at @LondonPortAuth
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